
The City of Hamilton wishes to advise 
motorists and businesses that Park Road 
from the junction of Wesley St to Serpentine 
Road will be closed to traffi c from 07:00am 
to 4:00pm on Wednesday, 15th January, 
Thursday, 16th January and Friday, 17th 
January for essential re-paving works.

The City of Hamilton regrets any 
inconvenience this may cause.

The appropriate barriers and signage will 
be in place. Motorist and pedestrians are 
advised to use caution in the area.
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